
     
 

Greg Fletcher 
2151 E Mallory Street, Mesa, AZ 85213 
602-391-4351  greg@cowleyco.com 

   

January 20, 2018 

Mike Wandler 
2340 E Hermosa Vista Dr 
Mesa, AZ 85213 

RE: Case #BOA17-00559 for 2340 E Hermosa Vista Dr Mesa Az 85213 

Dear Mike Wandler, 

As a neighbor and someone who has lived in this neighborhood for 25 years, I am writing 
this letter of recommendation regarding the completion of construction for the fence on 
your property.  I believe that the design of the fence is tasteful and practical for the 
uniqueness of your property.  I have appreciated the openness and sense of community 
service that you and your wife have fostered on your property from the time that you 
moved to the neighborhood.  

I understand that you will require a variance from the City of Mesa to complete the 
construction, and I hope that it is granted. 

Let me know if I can be of any further help regarding this matter.  

Sincerely, 

Greg Fletcher 


